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HIGH POINT PTO
NEWSLETTER

A note from
the President

High Point Community,

Week one is in the books! I hope that
everyone is adjusting to new school
year rhythms well. Last week, the
membership committee hosted our
annual Boo-hoo/Ya-hoo breakfast,
and it was great to meet some new
people, welcoming them to our High
Point community. If you are new, and
looking for a way to get plugged in,
please shoot me an email at
highpointpto.atl@gmail.com. I'd love
to help you find a way to get involved.
Have a great week!

-Kate Wright

JOIN PTO TODAY!
Serve. Support. Build

Our membership drive will
continue through the end of
August. Wondering what PTO is all
about and why it's important?
Here are just a few things that PTO
funds:

-Academic enhancements such as
software licenses and classroom
materials. 
-Supplemental funds for each
grade level to make field trips
more affordable for all.
-Hospitality events to appreciate
our teachers and staff
-Grounds improvements
-Community Events

 All family memberships this year
are $20. If you are looking to give
more, stay tuned for more
information about our High Hopes
campaign in October.

We need your help!
In addition to money raised by our

High Point families through PTO, we
depend on local sponsors to aid us

in our mission to give financial
support to our school. Our

Fundraising Team is working hard to
recruit

Corporate Sponsors for the 2023-
2024 school year. If your business

or a business you know of would be
interested, please pass our

Sponsorship Packet along to them.
Thank you! 

PTO Chairs and Committees:
Volunteer Opportunity Spotlight



Are you handy? Do you love a
project and like to work with
your hands? You might be a
great candidate for Dads on

Deck (Moms welcome, too!) If
you'd like to know more

information, email 
 Jamesbrent86@gmail.com or

Sign up here! We've got
projects ready and waiting.

https://www.instagram.com/highpointpto/
https://static1.squarespace.com/static/60f05eb97a739d3c80407ad0/t/64be8aea0ba5bf324d10dfdc/1690209002791/HPE+Corporate+Sponsorship+Program+2023-2024.pdf
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0c4aa4a629a5f5c43-hpepto#/


UPCOMING
EVENTS

Make sure to check out all the latest and greatest
information related to PTO at High Point




August 18th- Donut Day
August 18th- Back to School Picnic
August 24th*- General PTO meeting, 8 AM
September 4th-6th: No School
September 8th: Perfect Attendance Celebration
September 11th-15th- Stock the Lounge
September 19th: Curriculum Night- 5 PM
September 29th-October 31st- High Hopes

Want a further look ahead? Check out the Events Calendar on
our website!

*Please note that this is a new date than in the previous
Newsletter.

Community Events, like the Back to
School Picnic, are completely volunteer

run. We are in need of people to
help with set-up, concessions,
spiritwear sales, and clean-up.



Click here to sign-up to volunteer

Donut Day
August 18th



On the third Friday of each
month, PTO sells donuts as
a Fundraiser for our school
during morning arrival, in
both the bus lanes and
carpool. Donuts are $2
each. Please send exact

change, if possible. 

Click picture above to pre-order spiritwear

https://kbsapparel.printavo.com/merch/hp23merchstore/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/HIGHPOINTPTA
https://www.instagram.com/highpointpto/
https://www.highpointpto.org/
https://www.highpointpto.org/hpe-pto-calendar
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0c4aa4a629a5f5c43-back?fbclid=IwAR1AfGRWDybUtho8ByO7YX1APYtMm-R2kToeGjav4jjx9EaP5LyEfs5CpN8#/

